
Weekly Note home- September 10-13 

We completed our two weeks of color activities with a team activity.  Groups of 2 to 4 children worked 
together to mix food coloring into a bag of waffle batter.  We had tie dye waffles for our afternoon 
snack. 

The children worked on many color activities that promoted improved fine motor strength.  Strong fine 
motor skills are very important self- help and writing skills. 

The children tore paper, created mosaics, painted, played with playdough, glued and colored.  They also 
worked very hard to squeeze lemons to make lemonade.  Please ask your child to share with you about 
this activity. 

We visited the Care Center this week.  This experience was a little scary for some of the children.  This 
will change as we get into a routine and visit more often.  We will visit one time a month.  Everyone 
loved riding the bus! 

We walked to the Bloomfield Public Library.  We were able to explore the children’s area and look at the 
books and toys.  I read two stories while we were there.  We then walked to the home of Carla Francis 
and had a snack.  The walk home was not quite as enjoyable as the walk there.  Everyone was very tire.. 

Your child brought home a consent form today to have a vision screen here at school.  Please sign and 
return as soon as possible so that we have an idea how many students will need the screening.  I will let 
you know as soon as the screening is scheduled. 

There is an introduction letter and consent for Care for Kids Program.  This program will take place in 
our classroom.  The paper work lists the date for a parent meeting.  You will be able to hear about the 
program and have any questions answered you might have at that time. 

Our stories the week were- Andy and the Lion, Boomer Goes to School, Little Quack’s New Friend and 
Rufus goes to School. 

Beverly Guinn visited our class and read- Pete the Cat, The Wheels on the Bus.  Mrs. Guinn will read to 
us every month. 

We will be starting a pet study next week.  Be looking for more information about this week next week. 

Enjoy your weekend! 

 

Mrs. Miller 


